
Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jamesbruc@aol.com 
Wednesday, April 17, 2013 4:20 PM 
Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 
Re: Case 14967/Mewbourne Oil Co. 

I agreed to 5/2, so move it to that date. Mr. Chavez has requested another two week continuance, and I am checking with 
my client on that. So, continue it for two weeeks and we will get back to you. 

—Original Message— 
From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us> 
To: jamesbruc <iamesbruc@aol.com> 
Sent: Wed, Apr 17, 2013 1:58 pm 
Subject: RE: Case 14967/Mewbourne Oil Co. 

Noted. Thanks. Any specifics on Case 14977 - whether May 2 n d or May 16 t h is the agreed continuance date? 
The last e-mail conversation on April 16 t h suggested some client input was pending. PRG 

Phillip R. Goetze, P.G. 
Engineering Bureau, Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Dr., Santa Fe, NM 87505 
O: 505.476.3466 F: 505.476.3462 

From: iamesbruc@aol.com [mailto:iamesbruc@aol.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 1:52 PM 
To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD; Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Subject: Case 14967/Mewbourne Oil Co. 

Please continue this case to May 2nd. The parties are on the verge of signing a JOA, so no need to waste time on a 
hearing tomorrow. 

Jim 

Jim 

l 


